Negotiations Update
October 28, 2015

ETA and EESD met today for our fourth bargaining session for the 2015-2016 school
year.

The district proposed a 3% (three percent) on the salary schedule increase, and a
1% (one percent) off the salary schedule one time bonus.

ETA’s latest offer is a 6.5% (six and a half percent) increase to the salary schedule
for the 2015-2016 school year.

No future meeting date has been set.



